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What’s new? Since coming back 

after summer we have had a full on month! 

We have welcomed a lot of new children as 

well as a new member of staff. Jessica 

joined our team as a Playworker and the 

children have grown so fond of her. They 

even had her doing the Conga around the 

room one morning! Our Harrold Dawn until 

Dusk family is growing and we have a lot of 

younger children joining, any toys you may 

have which are suitable for our younger 

children, we would be happy to give a new 

home! 

 

 

Bookings Please could you continue to 

book onto sessions via our email address 
Harrold@kidsdawntildusk.co.uk or send us a 
message via our mobile 07824442230 If possible 
please could you give us at least 24 hours’ 
notice for a booking, as we need to make sure 
we have enough space for your child/children. 
Please wait for a member of staff to reply 
to confirm the booking, Do not ring 
school until we have confirmed (We will 
try to get back to you ASAP)  
 

Facebook some of you may be aware we 

have a Dawn until dusk Facebook page please 
go give it a like to see pictures of what we and 
all the other clubs have been up to.  
 

Dawn until dusk Before, After School & 
Holiday Club 

 

 

We made some messy slime and e ven had 

some spillages, but it was so fun, so it was 

worth the mess!   
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